
Memorandum  

 

 

Date: June 25, 2024 

 

To: Members of Council  

 

From: Imran Salam, Transportation Engineer, Engineering, Public Works and Transportation 

 
Subject: Housekeeping Modifications for Town of Caledon Traffic By-Law Update 

 

The purpose of this memorandum is to inform that two speed limits below in Schedule C of the 

proposed Traffic By-law update 2024, via Staff Report 2024-0235, were rectified.  

 

 

Table 1: Rectifications in Schedule C – Draft Traffic By-law 2024 

Street From To Maximum Speed 

Centerville 
Creek Road 

Healey Rd King Street (RR9) 70 60 

Humber Station 
Road 

Castlederg Sideroad Old Church Road 70 60 

 

 

 
 

 


